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WDMH Foundation Interim Executive Director Announced   
 
The WDMH Foundation is pleased to announce that Cindy Ault Peters is the Foundation’s Interim 
Executive Director.  
  
Cindy is a familiar face at Winchester District Memorial Hospital (WDMH) and has worked at the 
Foundation for the past 7 years – as Manager of Direct Mail & Events, Campaign Assistant for the new 
Dundas Manor and, most recently, Donor Relations Specialist.  
 
“We would like to welcome Cindy to her new role,” notes Trisha Elliott, WMDH Foundation Board Chair.  
“Cindy’s strong relationships with our donors and her leadership abilities make her the ideal candidate 
to lead the Foundation team while we search for our next Executive Director.” 
  
The recruitment process is underway. 
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Cutline: Cindy Ault Peters 
 
Contact: 
Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
jadams@wdmh.on.ca 
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